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Heidi Costello

From: King County, WA <KingCounty@subscriptions.kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 2:28 PM
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline / Precinct 5 Week In Review (April 18th, 2025)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

 

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page. 

 

Chief's Message 

Happy Friday Shoreline P.D.  

This week we got some direction from the Sheriff 
concerning ITA orders from DCRs. I have heard there 
are still some concerns and questions. The bottom line 
is that the Command staff and I, including the Sheriff, 
will support you if you are following the GOM and policy. 
When it comes to these specific scenarios, I understand 
that serving these orders is delicate and takes a number 
of resources to accomplish. If that means we have to 
pull away until we can come up with a plan to safely 
administer these with the minimum amount of force, 
then so be it. 

We have a number of resources throughout the Sheriff’s Office that we can use to 
accomplish our mission. I am fully supportive of waiting until we have the right team 
in place before we serve these. If you still have questions, please talk to your 
Sergeants. Sergeants, if you have concerns, please talk to your Captains. If all else 
fails, my door is always open and I will be happy to have a conversation about this. 
Just remember, I am going to ask if you talked to your chain first. 

Take care and be safe, 

- Chief Tommy Collins

Coordinated Teamwork Leads to 
Burglary Suspect’s Arrest 

CIU and SET ran a burglary emphasis on Wednesday, 
specifically targeting a Shoreline burglar who Det. 
Durrant had PC for. Detectives Gedney, Monserud and 
Shoreline SET deployed to areas of Shoreline where 
our suspect is known to frequent. I’m happy to report 
that our team (CIU/SET) took our suspect into custody 
and recovered property stolen from the burglary. 
Detective Durrant was able to put this in motion 
because of the work Deputy Schettler and Deputy Oliver did while initially 
responding to their 911 calls. They collected crucial information and wrote very 
detailed case reports. Thanks to MPO Coblantz for the assist tonight and helping 
clean up the mess. This was great teamwork by everyone involved! 

- Captain Brian Angelo
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Deputy Mainaga Presented with 
Commander’s and Meritorious Service 
Awards 

 

On Monday, April 14, 2025, Deputy Han Mainaga received the Commander’s 
Award for her exceptional response to an AED request on October 13, 2024, which 
involved the tragic death of a young child. This award honors department members 
who demonstrate heroism, meritorious achievement, or service that goes above 
and beyond normal expectations in an outstanding manner. 

She was also awarded the Meritorious Service Award for her exemplary work in 
response to a shooting at Shoreview Park on November 2, 2024. This award is 
conferred upon individuals or teams who display an exceptional dedication to duty 
and perform their responsibilities in an outstanding manner. 

Deputy Schettler Receives 5-Year Coin 

 

Congratulations Daniel! 

Thank you from St. Margaret's Place 



3

 
 

 
   

 

 

Unsubscribe | Preferences 
Contact Us | Privacy Policy | Help 

View as a webpage 

. 

 


